
Barry Township Special Meeting 

Regarding Cannabis Production

Minutes        July 8, 2024
The meeting was opened at 7 pm. Gussie Croup came to share information on placing a moratorium on 
cannabis production in Barry Township to allow time to establish cannabis related ordinances.

Some things brought up to think about are how a cannabis business cannot be within 1000 feet of any 
school or 500 feet from any child care business or park. The Planning Committee may have to consider 
things such as how much water a cannabis growing operation uses along with the lighting, odor and 
security issues.

A motion to adjourn was made by Kim Crow and 2nd by Keith Kappauf. Motion carried. The meeting 
ended at 7:43 pm.


